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Parents' Evening   

It was wonderful to meet with you this
week at parents' evening and to share,
with you, your child's achievements. 
 We also valued the opportunity to
review your child's areas for
development that were given in their
annual spring report and to discuss
transition into their next year group or
class.  We hope that you also found
these meetings valuable. 

Special Mention!

A special mention this week goes to
the children who attended the cricket
competition earlier this half term.  At a
conference this week, Mrs Clarke met
a teacher who complimented
Wortham Primary School children for
their sportsmanship. They were very
grateful for how kind and
compassionate our children were
towards their team who were new to
playing cricket and were struggling. 
 This was certainly a proud teacher
moment! Well done Team Wortham!  

Rounders Success! 

Well done to the children from year 2
- year 6 who took part in the rounders
competition this week.  Another
successful tournament with Wortham
taking 2nd place and only just missing
out on gold! 

After school clubs

Reminder - After school clubs have
now finished for the summer term and
will resume in the week commencing
Monday 11th September.  There will
be a letter coming out the first day
back with further details. 

Sports Day Key Information:

Arrive at 1pm 
Entrance & Leave via side gate to sign in / out
Children dismissed as usual at 3.15pm from gates
Please bring chairs and blankets
No photos or videoing 
Children to have water bottle 
Sun cream applied before school and  bring a sunhat if it's hot. 



What's on next week?

Tuesday 11th July - Barn Owls & Otters Evening Performance 

Wednesday 12th July - Sports Day 

Thursday 13th July - Barn Owls & Otters 

                               Afternoon & Evening Performance

Friday 14th July - FoWS Summer Party! 
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Musical Bumblebees!

For their music topic this half term,
Bumblebees have been learning all
about different genres of music which
have included Latin, Funk, Bhangra,
Folk and Blues! This week they have
been learning to sing and play the
song 'In the Groove'. 

Scientists 

Hedgehogs have been learning all
about sound for their science topic. 
 This week, they carried out their own
science experiment outside to explore
how sounds change when you move
further away from the source. 

Wilder Schools

This week, the team from Suffolk Wildlife
Trust have been back to work with Barn
Owl class.  This week they were
investigating the wildlife found within our
school grounds and classifying plants using
keys.
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